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TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  

      Board of Education  

  

FROM:    Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

   Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings and Grounds 

    

SUBJECT:    Approval of Lincoln/ Longfellow Construction Bid Packet #1 (General Trades) 

  

DATE:    October 23, 2018 

  

 Summary 

 

On October 9, 2018, sealed bids were publicly opened which included General trades (1A).  

 

The opened bids and the Bulley and Andrews General Trades Summaries for each project are attached. 

Administration, based on their work performed at Holmes, recommends that the board approve the awarding 

of the general trades work to Bulley and Andrews. 

 

Administration is requesting that the board consider approval of the bid without the two-step process. If the 

board, however, wishes to discuss and take action on this over two meetings, administration will bring this 

item back for board action on November 13, 2018.  

 

Action 

 

Administration is seeking a motion to approve the recommended bids and associated costs of Lincoln/ 

Longfellow Construction Bid Packet #1 (except General Trades). 

 


